
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Members of City Council   

 

FROM:  Mayor Byron O. Champlin  

 

DATE:  July 2, 2024 

 

RE:  Everett Arena Advisory Committee Appointments 

 

  

I propose the re-appointment of the following individuals to the Everett Arena Advisory 

Committee. If approved they will serve additional three-year terms to expire May 31, 2027. 

 

 Dan Arndt, 73 Currier Road, Concord.  Dan Arndt will continue to serve as a General 

Public Representative. 

 Joseph Farrelly, 47 Church Street, Concord.  Joseph Farrelly will continue to serve as a 

General Public Representative. 

 Michael Gfroerer, 12 Tahanto Street, Concord. Michael Gfroerer will continue to serve as 

a General Public Representative. 

 Nicholas Wallner, 24 Samuel Drive, Concord.  Nicholas Wallner will continue to serve as 

a Non-skating User Representative. 

 

In accordance with Section 18 of the City Council Rules, these proposed appointments are being 

distributed to City Council as information in advance of formal action at the August 12, 2024 

City Council meeting.      
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